
www.ledgands.co.uk	

www.ledgands.co.uk	 	 Page	1	of	4	

GUNDOG	SOCIETY	OF	WALES	CHAMPIONSHIP	SHOW	
Wednesday	11th	October	2017	

	
MINOR	PUPPY	DOG	(3)		
1st	Hazeltine	&	Welch’s	Pytchley	Chasing	The	Dream	For	Hookwood.	Masculine	youngster	with	good	bone	
and	body	shape.	Good	skull	and	muzzle,	well	set	ears,	good	neck	and	has	a	nice	outline,	well	set	tail	and	in	
good	condition.	Moved	with	nice	action	and	was	most	together	today	to	win	this	class.		
2nd	 O'Neill’s	 Tenshilling	 Biscuits.	 Good	 head	 shape	 and	 expression,	well	 placed	 ears	 good	 neck	 and	 has	
quality	bone.	Liked	the	type	and	size,	also	has	good	feet	and	when	he	got	himself	together	held	nice	shape.	
Also	has	lots	to	like.		
3rd	Osman’s,	Fleurfield	Firethorn	At	Marissolo.		
	
PUPPY	DOG	(7)		
1st		Blackburn-Bennett’s	Kanix	Obi	At	Stargang.	Lovely	quality	youngster	with	good	skull	muscle	and	distinct	
stop,	very	good	bone	feet	and	depth	of	body,	flowing	lines	and	good	tail.	Moved	with	free	action	and	good	
drive	from	the	rear,	was	presented	in	the	best	of	coat	and	condition.	Most	promising	youngster	BP		
2nd	Tobin	&	Moss’	Davigdor	Corn	Master.	Also	has	lots	of	breed	type	and	is	balanced	with	a	very	good	head	
piece.	 Quality	 bone	 good	 depth	 has	 flowing	 line	 and	 is	 well	 proportioned.	 In	 very	 good	 condition,	 just	
needs	a	little	more	schooling	and	he	will	give	winner	even	close	run	for	his	money.	
3rd	Bell	&	Maddox’s	Luneville	Dazzling	Diamond	At	Owlspoint.		
	
JUNIOR	DOG	(8,1)		
1st	Martin’s	 Sunhouse	Chips	Ahoy.	Masculine	head	with	 good	 stop	 and	nice	 eye,	 good	neck	 and	quality	
bone.	Nice	depth	and	filled	in	frame	for	age.	Liked	his	size	and	overall	soundness	which	helped	him	win	this	
nice	class.		
2nd	 Adams’	Millpoint	 Simply	 Smashing	 JW.	 Liked	 this	 one	 very	much,	 has	 the	 flowing	 frame	 and	 lots	 of	
breed	type,	just	needs	time	to	fill	in	the	picture	and	he	should	have	a	good	future	ahead.	Presented	in	very	
good	condition	and	also	liked	his	steady	free	action.		
3rd	Jamieson’s	Kanix	News	Flash	At	Glenfinnan.		
	
YEARLING	DOG	(3)		
1st	O'Neill’s	Chesterhope	Thrill	Of	T	Chase.	A	masculine	well-built	dog	who	flowed	all	way	through	when	
going	over	him,	quality	bone	and	very	good	feet.	Liked	his	depth	and	rib	and	his	well	angled	rear.	Medium	
width	 skull	 in	 proportion	 to	muzzle,	 definite	 stop,	 good	 eye	 and	 expression.	Well	 placed	 ears	with	 thin	
leathers.	Clean	neck	and	straight	front.	Presented	in	good	hard	coat	and	well-muscled	body.	Positive	free	
gait	and	good	tail	which	he	used	on	the	move.	CC	BOB	and	nice	to	see	him	go	BIS	later	in	the	day.		
2nd	Astbury’s	Millpoint	Simply	In	Step	With	Dorbury.		Another	with	much	to	appreciate.	Liked	his	size	shape	
and	type.	Good	head	piece	with	 lovely	expression.	Good	depth	and	rib	Presented	 in	 first	class	condition	
also	 and	moved	with	 steady	 gait	 but	when	handler	 gets	 the	 right	 stride	 to	 suit	 him	he	 flowed	over	 the	
ground	even	better.		
3rd	Booth’s	Lundgarth	Teal.		
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NOVICE	DOG	(5)		
1st	Bell	&	Maddox’s	Luneville	Dazzling	Diamond	At	Owlspoint.	A	masculine	youngster	of	good	breed	type,	
also	has	good	bone	and	depth	of	body.	Nice	head	shape	and	good	expression,	Presented	in	good	condition	
and	though	still	needs	a	little	more	time,	was	most	together	on	the	move	and	held	a	balanced	picture.		
2nd	Wheldon	&	Earl’s	Caithpoint	Extreme	Faith.	Liked	this	dog	for	type	shape	and	size,	nice	head	and	good	
expression,	 good	bone	and	has	 lots	of	 breed	attributes	 to	 appreciate.		Needs	 time	 to	 fill	 the	 frame	and	
come	that	bit	more	together	to	show	himself	off	to	his	best.		
3rd		MacManus’	Luneville	Divas	Diamond.		
	
POST	GRADUATE	DOG	(6,1)		
1st	Scholes’	Pipeaway	Antonio	Manchini	At	Rossgilde.	Liked	his	type	size	and	overall	shape.		Masculine	head	
with	good	eye	colour	and	well	placed	ears.	Good	bone	and	body	condition.	Moved	over	 the	ground	the	
most	coordinated	to	win	this	nice	class.		
2nd	Saunders’	Teisgol	Double	Trigger.	Good	head	proportions	and	has	good	eye	and	expression,	adequate	
neck	in	nice	body	shape,	also	has	good	bone	and	feet,	presented	in	very	good	condition	and	was	close	to	
winner.		
3rd	Coggins	&	Adams’	Droveborough's	Dci	Lewis	At	Gemrose.	
	
LIMIT	DOG	(4,1)		
1st	O'Neill’s	Tenshilling	Home	Alone	JW.	Liked	this	dog	for	his	overall	balance	and	breed	type.		Good	head	
shape	and	expression	with	well-placed	ears,	good	neck	and	front,	good	rib	loin	and	well	angled	rear,	well	
set	tail	and	covered	ground	with	good	stride.		
2nd	Saunders’	Teisgol	Massalia.	A	slightly	larger	cast	dog	but	not	overdone	and	was	balanced,	also	has	good	
head	qualities,	and	good	neck.	Good	depth	and	well	angled	rear	but	felt	winner	had	a	bit	more	drive	and	
held	a	firmer	picture	on	the	move,	very	close.		
3rd	Rayner,	Spinks	&	Pringle’s	Freebreeze	Over	The	Top	At	Spinray.		
	
OPEN	DOG	(10,2)	Another	very	nice	class		
1st	Howes’	Sh	Ch	Millpoint	Babe	Magnet	At	Medogold	JW.	Masculine	head	of	good	proportions,	good	eye	
and	well	placed	ears	of	good	size,	good	length	of	neck	and	well	developed	body.	Very	god	bone	and	feet	
and	well	angled	 rear,	good	 tail	and	 liked	his	overall	 shape	and	 type.	Presented	 in	good	coat	and	moved	
with	nice	free	action,	good	front	reach.	Res	CC		
2nd	Wheldon	&	 Earl’s,	 Caithpoint	 Hot	 Chocolate.	 Another	 quality	 dog	 of	 good	 type	 and	 has	 a	 balanced	
shape	with	good	bone	and	feet.	Close	to	the	winner	and	also	liked	his	head	piece	and	expression.	Moved	
with	steady	free	gait	but	winner	just	that	bit	more	together	on	the	move	for	me	today.			
3rd	Hazeltine	&	Upton’s	Sh	Ch	Hookwood	By	George	JW	ShCM.		
	
VETERAN	DOG	(4)		
1st	Bradley’s	Teisgol	King	Alfred	At	Dappiedawn.	A	B/W	who	holds	a	balanced	shape	and	is	of	good	breed	
type,	a	credit	t	owner	for	condition.		Masculine	head	with	correct	stop	and	good	eye,	good	neck	and	feet.	
Covered	the	ground	with	soundest	action	today	t	win	this	nice	class.		
2nd	Westron’s	Aurichalcum	Lord	Beckett	Of	Castlepoint.	Another	with	lots	of	breed	type,	of	good	shape	and	
size	 and	 has	 good	 neck	 and	 body.	 Covered	 the	 ground	 well	 and	 was	 also	 in	 very	 good	 condition,	 just	
preferred	expression	and	front	reach	of	winner	today.		
3rd	Theobald’s	Sh	Ch	Tycarreg	Strangely	Familyr	JW	ShCM.		
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MINOR	PUPPY	BITCH	(9,2)		
1st	 Siddle,	 Siddle	 Crocker’s,	 Wilchrimane	 Pirouette	 Taf.	 Lovely	 feminine	 baby,	 quality	 head	 with	 good	
expression,	 good	neck	 front	 and	depth	 of	 body,	 nicely	 angulated	 at	 rear.	Most	 together	when	 covering	
ground	and	in	good	coat.	BPB		
2nd	Stokes’	Hawkfield	Castaspell	Over	Guanabara.	Feminine	and	of	good	type,	liked	her	shape	and	overall	
quality,	also	in	good	condition	and	when	she	gets	it	together	covers	ground	well.	Another	promising	young	
lady.		
3rd	McGilp’s	Forthbourne	Firefly.		
	
PUPPY	BITCH	(8)		
1st	Hinton’s	Keepersfield	Christelle	With	Fleurfield.	 Feminine	with	good	head	and	expression,	 good	neck	
body	and	has	quality	bone.	Also	presented	in	good	coat	and	condition,	stands	on	good	feet	and	won	this	
class	with	her	steady	free	gait.		
2nd	 Blackburn-Bennett’s	 Kanix	Orient	 At	 Stargang.	 Another	 promising	 feminine	 youngster.	 Slightly	 larger	
cast	than	winner	but	was	balanced	and	of	good	type.	Feminine	head	shape	with	good	eye,	also	has	quality	
bone	and	moved	with	good	drive,	winner	just	a	little	more	front	reach		
3rd	Rayner,	Spinks	&	Pringle’s	Gartarry	High	Society	At	Spinray.		
	
JUNIOR	BITCH	(8)		
1st	Siddle,	Siddle	Crocker’s	Wilchrimane	Frankel.	Nice	head	with	good	eye	and	well	placed	ears,	good	body	
shape	 and	 quality	 bone.	 Very	 good	 feet	 and	 well	 set	 tail	 of	 good	 size.	 Free	 action	 when	 covering	 the	
ground,	with	good	drive	from	the	rear.	Presented	in	very	good	condition	and	holds	a	very	nice	shape	going	
round.		
2nd	Fewster,	Rossiter	&	Mitchell’s	Sonstraal	Only	An	Illusion.	Balanced	head	of	good	proportions	and	well	
set	ears,	good	neck,	body	and	feet.	Presented	in	good	condition	and	when	she	came	together	she	moved	
with	steady	gait	holding	a	nice	outline.		
3rd	Abbott’s	Millpoint	Simply	Sublime	At	Mirasol.		
	
YEARLING	BITCH	(2)		
1st	Howes’	Medogold	Whirly	Bird.	A	promising	youngster	of	good	size	and	type	L/W	who	was	presented	in	
good	 coat	 and	 condition.	Quality	 head	with	 good	 expression	 and	 liked	 her	 free	 gait	 and	 profile	 outline	
when	covering	the	ground.	Balanced	body	and	well	set	tail.		
2nd	Elrington’s	Ansona	Cinderella	JW.		
	
NOVICE	BITCH	(8,1)		
1st	Fewster,	Rossiter	&	Mitchell’s	Sonstraal	Only	An	Illusion.Feminine	and	also	has	lots	to	like,	Good	breed	
type,	good	bone	and	overall	shape.	Also	has	good	feet	and	was	presented	in	good	coat	and	condition.	Nice	
depth	and	moved	over	the	ground	with	nice	action	and	firm	outline.		
2nd	Abbott’s	Millpoint	Simply	Sublime	At	Mirasol.	Feminine	head	with	good	eye	and	expression,	good	neck	
and	body,	Liked	her	size	and	type.	Presented	in	good	coat	and	condition	and	held	nice	topline	on	move.		
3rd	Stokes’	Hawkfield	Castaspell	Over	Guanabara.		
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POST	GRADUATE	BITCH	(15,4)		
1st	Stilgoe	&	Oliver’s	Asterope	Lightening	Star	Via	Teisgol	JW.	Liked	her	head	and	expression,	well	set	ears.	
Neck	of	good	 length	 into	well	assembled	 front,	good	rib,	well	angled	rear	and	well	 set	 tail.	Presented	 in	
good	condition	and	moved	with	good	free	gait.		
2nd	O'Neill’s	Fyldefair	Sky	Full	Of	Stars	Over	Tenshilling.	Also	feminine	with	good	head	piece	and	was	close	
to	winner,	balanced	and	also	held	nice	profile	on	the	move,	Good	bone	and	body	and	presented	in	good	
coat.		
3rd	Fleetwood’s	Tyremy	Southseaspice	ShCM.		
	
LIMIT	BITCH	(12,2)		
1st	Evans	&	Pavey’s	Joneva	Mrs	Bridges	JW.	Headed	a	 lovely	class,	 feminine	head	with	correct	stop	good	
eye.	Good	neck	and	depth	of	body,	very	good	bone	and	feet.	Steady	free	gait	with	good	action	covering	the	
ground	and	presented	in	first	class	condition.	Much	to	appreciate	Res	CC.		
2nd	 Vaughn’s	 Teisgol	 I	 Am	What	 I	 Am.	 Another	 quality	 girl	 close	 to	 winner	 and	 also	 has	 lots	 of	 breed	
qualities	to	like.		Quality	bone	good	feet	and	body	shape	and	has	good	body	condition	too.	Liked	her	head	
and	expression	and	overall	balance.		
3rd	Siddle	&	Kruger’s	White	Squall	Seasyde	Iced	Tea	(Imp	SA)	JW.		
	
OPEN	BITCH	(8,1)		
1st	Mackay’s	Federica	Fanfare	At	Woodglade.	Feminine	balanced	and	with	good	head	and	expression,	nice	
eye	shape	and	well	placed	ears,	clean	neck	of	good	length	in	well-constructed	front,	good	depth	and	strong	
loin,	well	angled	rear	and	well	set	tail	of	good	size,	which	she	used	on	the	move.	Good	bone	and	feet	and	
loved	her	free	positive	action	on	the	move	and	she	put	every	effort	in	to	win	this	nice	class	and	the	CC		
2nd	Mcgilp’s	Sh	Ch	Ridanflight	Ruby	Tuesday	At	Forthbourne.	Another	feminine	girl	who	has	lots	of	breed	
qualities,	good	head	and	expression	and	also	 liked	her	body	shape	and	balance.	Had	 to	give	her	serious	
consideration	and	she	also	was	presented	in	first	class	condition.		
3rd	Brooksmith	&	Adams’	Sh	Ch	Medogold	Kiss	N'tell	JW	ShCM.		
	
VETERAN	BITCH	(3)		
1st	Blackburn-Bennett’s	Sh	Ch	Kanix	Chilli.	Lovely	girl	and	a	credit	to	owners	for	her	condition.	Good	head	
and	 eye,	 balanced	body	 and	 very	 good	 feet.	 Firm	outline	 going	 round	 and	has	 good	 tail	 action.	Quality	
girl.		BV.		
2nd	Booth’s	Galema	Iona.	Liked	her	size	type	and	overall	shape.	Feminine	and	also	has	good	feet.	Moved	
with	steady	gait	and	good	drive	from	rear.	Well	presented.		
3rd	Stangroom’s	Lappakia	Dune	Song.	
	
Frank	Whyte	-	Judge	
	
	


